
Good Day 

 

Please do not cut the budget for the Fire Wise budget this year. Our environmental conditions and  potential for 

disaster is far greater this year than ever!  

Please do not make the mistake of cutting this funding and regretting it in a few months. This would be the year to 

evaluate the programs needs needs and viability. Safety should be your concern.  

Please do not cut the budget.  

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Shauna Martin  

Business owner and  resident in Willits.  

 


